
From: Maeve Gardner <katherine.m.gardner@gsk.com>
To: Thomas HardawayTHardaway@phrma.org

jdarby1@its.jnj.comjdarby1@its.jnj.com
Ken Kinardtrout1948@gmail.com
Curtis A. McDonald (curtis.mcdonald@bms.com)curtis.mcdonald@bms.com

CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 8/27/2017 1:58:35 PM

Subject: South Carolina- Drug Take Back

SC PhRMA Leadership Team:
 
I received a call from Danny Varat, Chief of Staff to Lt. Governor Kevin Bryant, on Thursday. He is interested in 
learning more about the industry’s take-back initiatives. I let him know that GSK follows the lead of PhRMA. Would 
you be willing to connect with him? I’m copying Danny on this email.
 
Best,
Maeve Gardner
 
 
K. Maeve Goff Gardner
Director
Government Relations
 
GSK
2633 Lakeview Dr., Raleigh, NC, 27609, United States
Email  katherine.m.gardner@gsk.com
Tel   919-803-4378
Fax  919-803-5463
Mobile  919-812-4176
 
gsk.com  | Twitter  | YouTube  | Facebook  | Flickr

 

 
 

GSK monitors email communications sent to and from GSK in order to protect GSK, our 
employees, customers, suppliers and business partners, from cyber threats and loss of GSK 
Information. GSK monitoring is conducted with appropriate confidentiality controls and in 
accordance with local laws and after appropriate consultation.
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